
 

 

2020 Director’s Message to Hartstone Guests 
 

Hello Friends of Hartstone, 

 

Chapel almost here!!! 

For the last two years we have been raising funds to finish our 

Chapel Project. So far we have raised $155,000 and our goal is 

to raise $250,000. For more details about the Chapel Project 

please come ask me and I would love to share with you where 

we are at. If you would like to make a donation, you can put it 

in the “Feedback Box” to the right.  

                                        

More Staff!!! 

Hartstone has just added another full-time staff family to the 

Hartstone ministry team. Zech Browning, is our new Projects & 

Repairs Manager. We are excited to welcome him and his family 

in helping us fulfill our mission: “To share Christ’s love by 

serving churches through a camp experience” Our hope and 

prayer is that you would experience this while you are here.  

 

Thank you so much for all your love and support for this 

ministry, it’s an honor to partner together with you, God bless 

 

Not to us, Dave Dick 
 


